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 The theme today for Mission Sunday is ‘Every Christian is a missionary’. On Mission Sunday, in a special way, we 

celebrate the work of circa 1,300 Irish born missionaries and all missionaries throughout the world. We thank God for 

them, for all who support them in our own country, and during mission month we unite ourselves in prayer with them and 

with the communities with whom they work. World Mission Sunday takes place on the second last Sunday of October 

each year. Since 1926, the Church has traditionally remembered its universal mission during the month of October. This 

special Sunday provides Catholics with the opportunity to unite with their missionary sisters and brothers overseas, and 

to recommit themselves to bringing the Joy of the Gospel to everyone they meet in their daily lives at home and at work. 

 Altar Servers required in Dunhill Any boy or girl who has received their First Holy Communion is welcome to become 

an Altar Server. Prior to becoming an Altar Server, a short six week training programme takes place. The training pro-

gramme aims to provide each child with the necessary skills to serve mass and other liturgical celebrations. This includes 

learning about the order of the mass, the vestments, the sanctuary and the sacred books and vessels used.  

 Dunhill Choir is also looking for new members, men, women or children of all ages, so if you would like to join us 

please contact Paddy Butler on 390173 or Mary Power on 396468. 

 Monastic Experience Weekend. The Sisters of St. Mary’s Abbey, Glencairn welcomes you to a Monastic experience 

weekend from 28th to 30th October. The weekend experience begins on Friday evening. You will stay in the Abbey 

Guesthouse and participate in the Liturgy with the community. If you are interested, contact Sr. Sarah at 087-190 9830. 

 A Lightfever Event will be held in the Cathedral, of the Most Holy Trinity, Waterford on Saturday the 29th of October, 

from 1.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. This is an afternoon of “Open Church” where street missionaries go in pairs onto the streets 

of Waterford and invite people to come inside and experience a special atmosphere of music, prayer, confession, and 

candlelight, allowing us spend some time in prayer and adoration before the Blessed Sacrament. All are welcome.  

 The final Neighbourhood Mass for Area 3 organised by the Parish Pastoral Council is fixed for Monday, October 31st at 

7.30 p.m. the venue will be the  Seaview Celtic Clubhouse, Annestown. The townlands included are: Annestown, Ardna-

hoe, Ballygarron, Ballyheadon, Ballynagorka, Ballyleen, Benvoy, Castlecraddock, Kilcannon, Kilsteague, Knockane, 

Lissaviron and Savagetown. All in these  areas will be receiving an invitation this week. If anyone do not receive an   

invite please contact the parish office 396892. 

 Ann O’Farrell, director of Family Ministry, will facilitate and Evening of Remembrance on Thursday 3rd November at 

7.30 p.m. in St. John’s Pastoral Centre. It will be a sacred space for all of us to honour family, friends and all those who 

have died.  Please come along and join in a time of prayerful reflection at this special time of the year.  Scripture reading, 

personal prayer, silence and music will be part of the celebration. Light refreshments will be served afterwards  

 Tramore I.C.A. If you are looking to make new friends or to re-visit the ICA, why not come along to our meetings? You 

will receive a warm and friendly welcome, so join us for a cup of tea and a chat, there are outings to places of interest, 

shopping at the outlet villages, also a variety of crafts, fun activities, and social evenings. We really look forward to see-

ing you. Meeting on second Wednesday of the month at 8.00 p.m. in Tramore House. 

 Pioneers The Waterford and Lismore Diocesan Council PTAA will be holding their annual Sunday Dinner and Evening 

of Music and Dance in The Gold Coast Hotel, Dungarvan on Sunday 13th November. Dinner at 2.00 p.m. dancing til 6.30 

p.m. Music by Tony Egan. Tickets €25.00. All are welcome. Contact Denis Taylor on 052 6125090. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €234.87 and Envelopes €427.00. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, October 23rd
  

Mission Sunday 

  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
Anniversary Mass for Michael White also pray for Mick Grant  

and Teresa Mulchay who died this week.   

Monday, October 24th–St Anthony Mary Claret Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, October 25th –The Six Welsh Martyrs   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 26th – Ss Chad & Cedd 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, October 27th – St Otteran Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, October 28th  – Ss Simon and Jude 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, October 29th     Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for Jim Keating & pray for Nicholas & Mary Barry. 

WEBSITE: 
www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish

